
Karl Johnson 
Matter 12 

Hi Kerry, 

Unfortunately due to work commitments I will be unable to attend the pre hearing but I hope that you 
will be able to forward this email to the relevant people.  

My objections to the proposed building plans in ewloegreen:- 

Firstly the existing infrastructure of the road network is unable to cope with existing traffic and the new 
building (Old Boars Head pub site) has hampered visibility on a notorious junction and adding a possible 
600 more vehicles(2 vehicles per house) to the road will not only lead to inevitable risk to children 


